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Good morning  
 
Thankyou for addressing your concerns to us in relation to the proposed licensing here at The 
Wellness Centre Nelson.  
 
I would firstly like to mention as per previous parties objections that we intended to regulate and 
conform to the objectives in accordance to the law at all times. (Please see : 
https://democracy.basingstoke.gov.uk/Data/Licensing). 
 
I note your concern regarding front access here , there are 2 separate road entrances here one for 
the Lane one for us solid boundary.  
 
We are looking into ways to privatise this access further . We have been here since sept 2019 
operating and thus far no problems and will continue this way  
 
In my opinion children shouldn’t be playing in the back lane with all the glass, rubbish and metal and 
other home users using there garage.  
 
As all other objections I would strongly recommend a visit to the whole place so you can see why I 
require a alcohol license within the business . It’s not going to be back to it’s original state a club, it’s 
a wellness centre  
 
I note your concerns hopefully my response is adequate  
 
Kind regards as always  
 
Nicola  
 

https://democracy.basingstoke.gov.uk/Data/Licensing

